
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cyf/ My Ref:  AC.21.2 
Eich Cyf/Your Ref:  MG/HAE  
 
Dyddiad / Date:  17th March 2021  
 
 
 
Melanie Godfrey 
Director of Education and Lifelong Learning 
Cardiff Council 
County Hall 
Cardiff 
CF10 4UW 
 
 
Dear Melanie 
 
Re:  Internal Audit Recommendations – Education and Schools 

 
I write to acknowledge your response letter dated 16th March 2021, in respect of 
addressing Internal Audit recommendations.  
 
Your letter will be made available to Audit Committee Members at our next meeting 
on 23 March 2021.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Hugh Thomas 
Chairperson, Audit Committee 
Cardiff Council 
 


